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Subject:   

Dear Owner(s), 

Warm regards, 
Wills Creek Strata Council 


	Text8: Theft From Vehicle 
	Text9: 
	Text10: Please be aware one of our residents had their vehicle broken into while parked on the street between 6pm Friday 13/9 and 2pm Saturday 14/9. There was some damage where the thieves gained entry and also property stolen (builder’s electrical tools which were well hidden in the storage area). If anyone might have video footage please advise Tom Jones, (Safety and Security Committee). The matter was reported to the police.
Sent on behalf of the Safety and Security Committee 


